
Looking for U18 Rep B players!! 
 
I'm excited to be a part of the Valley Storm 
Organization and coaching the U18's for the 2025-
2026 season.  
 
I've been coaching for "a long time" ����� in the 
OMHA, moving to the Bay in 2024 I had the 
opportunity to coach U18AA with the Aces.  
 
I'm looking forward to coaching the Valley Storm 
U18 & Renfrew Junior B teams this coming season.   
 
My expectations are simple “Respect, Accountability and Effort”. I believe in instilling a 
mindset of being “Hard to play against”.     
 
Looking forward to meeting players and parents at tryouts! 
 
Sincerely, 
Will Watson 
willtwatson@hotmail.com 
Head Coach, 18 Valley Storm 


